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13.02.23 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Wednesday 1st March 2023, we will be inviting the ‘Hands on Science’ company in 

to work with our children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, as part of the science element of our 

spring term topics. We will spend at least an hour each with the company taking part 

in a practical workshop, where children will have the opportunities to take part in 

discussions and practical investigations with a trained professional educator.  Each 

year group will have a different science focus as below: 

 

Year 3: Skeletons  

Year 4: Digestion  

Year 5: Mars Lander   

Year 6:  Lovely Light  

 

As the workshops will be held in school, there will be no travel costs, however we are 

asking for a contributions to cover the cost of the workshop and resources used, this 

will be £4.45 per child.  Payments should be made online via Payments4Schools by 

Friday 24th February.  

 
Please complete the online form which will be sent to you along with your contribution 
no later than Friday 24th February 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Anderson / Miss C Waldron 

Science leaders 
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